
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1523 
 

Asked on 28 November 2023 
 

MR J KRAUSE asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the $150m Advance QLD Industry Attraction Fund—  
Will the Deputy Premier advise (a) what was the actual amount spent from 2016-17 to 
2022-23 (reported separately by financial year), (b) who were the recipients and how 
much did each recipient receive and (b) what is total amount of allocated expenditure 
from 1 July 2023? 
 
 
ANSWER:  
 
On 18 December 2023, I was appointed as Minister for State Development and 
Infrastructure, Minister for Industrial Relations and Minister for Racing and as such, I 
am now the responsible Minister to answer this question. 
 
As this matter falls within the responsibility of Queensland Treasury, I refer the 
Member to the Deputy Premier, Treasurer and Minister for Trade and Investment. 


